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AIRPORT ACTIVITY

. Recent visitors to the Aerodrome, Helistar and Aerostar, had a Fixed wing and rotary flying day for the young professionals group
from Adelaide. The day was organized by Adelaide business identity Mark Pickard. A great day was had by all and we hope to see
the group back here in the future

. After a decision at the last Committee meeting the container has been relocated between Russell’s Hangar and O’Connor’s hangar,
a great spot and hanks to Andrew Cornwell and O’Connor Harvesting for making equipment available to do the move,

. Thanks to lan Denton And Peter Eaton for plumbing the generator exhaust thru the roof of the generator hut.

. Paul (Les Burdett) Smith has been busy on the slasher, The runways and verges look very well manicured, thanks Paul

. The Clare & Gilbert Valleys Council Community Assets Grant Scheme has enabled us to purchase a ride on mower from Gawler
Farm Machinery. Thanks to Daniel Boxall for organizing the purchase and a very good deal for us.

. Another purchase has been the 1000litre display refrigerator for the bar, which was put to good use at Andrew and Sharon's Wed-
ding, and will be invaluable at the opening and in the warmer months to come , thanks to a donation from Nadia Gates which made
this possible.

FLYING CLUB NEWS AND EVENTS

. The first wedding at the Clare Valley Aerodrome was held recently between Andrew Heinrich and Sharon Devine, the weather was
perfect and after the ceremony Andrew flew his new bride off in his Jabiru and returned later to enjoy the celebrations with the invit-
ed guests. We wish them all the best and welcome the husband and wife team onto the committee.

. The Opening of the Aerodrome will be held on November 1st,if you have not already done so please order tickets for the Dinner at
www.clarevalleyaerodrome.com.au. At this stage there are less than 10 tickets left. Rosters for duties on the day have been sent out
so please check the time and responsibilities that you have been allocated and who you are to report to , There will be plenty to do
so please make yourself available to ensure the success of this event. We need all members to do their bit and pitch in to help, don’t
wait to be asked.

. You probably have heard the sad news of Rainer Huefner’s tragic fatal accident recently, we where all looking forward to his aero-
batic displays at the opening . Our thoughts go out to his family and friends.

You haven’t seen a tree until you've seen its shadow from the sky.!



